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Ed Mazer

From: Ed Mazer, Communications Committee <Communications@RosedaleMHOA.com>

Sent: Saturday, February 22, 2025 2:31 PM

To: Edward & Charlene Mazer

Subject: What's Happening in Rosedale - 2/22/25

 

 

  

 

What's Happening in Rosedale 

February 22, 2025 

  

  

Electronic Voting for Master HOA Annual Meeting 

  
Yesterday RPM mailed or e-mailed (if you opted-in for electronic messages) 
the second notice regarding the Annual Meeting on March 24, 2025.  Included 
in your package is the Limited Proxy for the three questions that require a 
membership vote to approve. 
  
If you opted for electronic voting, you received a link to a Website where you 
can vote on-line.  
  
You may have noticed that if you vote on-line, you can vote more than 
once.  This is intentional because your proxy is revocable, which means you 
can change your vote any time up to the Annual Meeting. If you wish to change 
your vote, just vote again; but no matter how many times you vote, it will only 
count once.  Your last vote is the vote that will be counted. 
  
  

Progress on the 44th Avenue Extension 
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View this email in your browser  
You are receiving this email because of your relationship with Rosedale Communications Committee. Please 
reconfirm your interest in receiving emails from us. If you do not wish to receive any more emails, you can 
unsubscribe here.  
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This message was sent to Ed@Themazers.Com by Communications@RosedaleMHOA.com  
4914 96th St E, Bradenton, FL, 34211  

 

  

   

 


